
PIC  SB  Political  Directors
begin two-day session

Political Directors of the Peace Implementation Council (PIC)
Steering Board (SB) began their two-day session via video
conference today.

The PIC SB will review the process of implementation of the
General  Framework  Agreement  for  Peace  in  Bosnia  and
Herzegovina  and  the  overall  state  of  affairs  in  BiH.

The communiqué of the PIC SB will be delivered to the media
and published on the OHR website on Wednesday, following the
completion of the session.
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